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Mr. /Ms. President,

Kenya commends the high-level delegation of Turkey     for its presence and extends a warm welcome to the 2nd cycle of the UPR. 

We have listened carefully to the presentation of their national report; we take note that important and positive steps have been taken by the Government to improve the human rights of all. We further observe that concerns relating to the rights of minority groups continue to be experienced including concerns that the rights of religious or belief communities are limited, such as the right to own or hire property for use as a place of worship, the right to establish charitable organizations, and to open a bank account, or sign contracts. We take note that concerns continue to be expressed that the right to teach a religion or belief is still unprotected by the Constitution. 
While we welcome current efforts to strengthen the recently established National Human Rights Institution, we note observations made in the report that it lacks the necessary independence and resources to enable it to function adequately, commensurate with its intended mission.
Recommendations

Kenya recommends that Turkey takes necessary measures to ensure that the National Human Rights Institution is brought into compliance with the Paris Principles.

Kenya also recommends that Turkey takes effective measures to ensure that the National Human Rights Action plan fully embraces the recommendations already accepted by Turkey in the UPR.
I thank you.
